The Municipality of Germantown City Beautiful Commission met on June 8th, 2021 at the Depot. The
meeting was called to order at 6:08 p.m. and in attendance was Kristy Alsip, Robin Alsip, Haley Kozuszek
and council liaison Rick Reed. Absent was Shelly Powers and Tim Johnson.
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Approval of Minutes:
Minutes were approved with no needed corrections.
Old Business:
* No old husiness discussed.
New Business:

e Robin will pick up flowers on June 179 at Stockslagers for the city building

* Was advised by Kelli and Tiffani that we received a grant to purchase flowers to plant for $1000.

¢ Committee discyssed splitting up the grant funding to purchase flowers for summer and then
fall foliage.

* Received nomination for 51 Paula Drive for the landscape/flower award.

Next meeting is scheduled for July 13, 2021,
Meeting was‘adjourned at 7:00 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Kristy Alsip



